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Parents Matching Convocation in Japan 
 
Orlande Schenk 
November 29, 2014  

 
  
Dear Blessed Families, 

  

We have just received information that there will be a Parents Matching Convocation in Japan from the 

6th - 7th of December 2014 for candidates in the age range from 19 - 30 years old. 

  

If you would like the profile of your son or daughter to be displayed there, please contact Orlande 

Schenk by the 1st of December at the latest. If your child is already registered on the 

website www.bcmatching.org the process is very simple, you don't need to send us any more details; if 

you are not registered, you can send us the application files via email or, alternatively, you can register 

on the website before 1st of December. 

  

Yours, 

  

Orlande Schenk 

European Second Generation Blessing Department 

  
  

  
  
  

 


